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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and hereby informs them that, in response to a request from some delegations, the Chair has postponed the informal meeting scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday, March 25, 2010, to continue considering the implementation of resolution CP/RES. 965 (1733/09), “Templates to Be Used by the Permanent Council for Resolutions to Be Referred to the General Assembly for Consideration.” The meeting will be held on Friday, March 26, 2010, at 2:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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